
         
COUNCIL MEETINGS

Wednesday 15 November 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website 
at:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
meeting-dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting 
live or when it suits you, visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

Please contact the Governance Team for 
questions about Council Meetings.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you!

Check out our current vacant positions 
here: 

South Gippsland Shire Council News

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

IMPOUNDING OF VEHICLE
Council impounded a silver 2010 Holden 
Sedan in accordance with Schedule 11 of 
the Local Government Act 1989 on Friday 17 
November 2023.
Registration Number: N/A
Engine Number: 6G1EK5E75AL448734
Unless the vehicle is collected and relevant 
fees paid within fourteen days of the date of 
this notice, the vehicle will be offered for sale 
to the public.
For enquiries, please contact Mez Manners, 
Local Laws Officer on 5662 9200 during office 
hours.
REQUEST FOR TENDER

Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:

RTF/388 – Simons Lane, Leongatha; Road 
Realignment
Tenders close at 2.00pm AEDT on Tuesday 5 
December 2023
RTF/390 – Construction of Retaining Wall; 18 
Smith Street Loch
Tenders close at 2.00pm AEDT on Tuesday 
12 December 2023
EOI/392 – Leongatha Memorial Hall Precinct 
Feasibility Study
Tenders close at 2.00pm AEDT on Tuesday 19 
December 2023 
Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders

CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Korumburra Railway Precinct Mural
The Korumburra Railway Precinct features a 
heritage listed railway station, and a nearby 
underpass. 

Since closure of the railway line in 1993, the 
Precinct has been vacant and now is being 
transformed into a space for all to enjoy.  As part 
of the revitalisation of the Korumburra Railway 
Precinct, Council put a call out for qualified artists 
or artist collectives to design an immersive, 
creative and fun mural that will go on the external 
wall of 42 Commercial Street. 

The Korumburra mural project has been 
funded through an external grant that Council 
successfully received.

Artists were required to create their initial 
concepts based on the theme of local community, 
landscape, flora and fauna, which was developed 
through consultation with students from 
Korumburra Secondary College. 

To capture interested artists, an Expression of 
Interest was released a few months ago, resulting 
in 18 impressive submissions in September. 
This was then narrowed down to just three by 
representatives from South Gippsland Arts 
Advisory Committee, Korumburra Secondary 

College and Council’s Arts Development Officer

The shortlisted artists are:

•	 Matt Ling.

•	 Magic Lantern Studio. 

•	 Melanie Caple. 

It was expected that the concept designs would 
be a contemporary take on the theme, rather than 
recreate the type of historical murals previously 
seen across South Gippsland. 

We are now looking to you, our community, to 
make the final decision on which artist/artist’s will 
be given the opportunity to create an innovative 
mural transform this space. To place your vote or 
to find out more on the artists and their concept 
designs, please visit: yoursay.southgippsland.vic.
gov.au

Voting closes Monday 2 December and is limited 
to one per person.

Please note: The three designs are currently 
in the concept phase and a final piece for the 
Commercial Street wall will be developed once 
the favoured artist or artist collective has been 
appointed by the public.  

The Bicycle Network’s Great Victorian Bike Ride is 
coming to South Gippsland this December.

The Great Victorian Bike Ride is an incredible journey 
spanning from Orbost to Wonthaggi.

This year, riders will be setting up camp in Fish 
Creek on Saturday 2 December. With approximately 
2,000 riders participating in the event and support 
from 500 staff and volunteers, the Great Vic Ride is 
a great opportunity to showcase our regions warm 
hospitality through organised events and activities.

For information about scheduled road closures, 
events and more, please visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/GVBR

Great Victorian 
Bike Ride


